News from Fisherford School
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Term one is over which is really hard to believe.  I hope everyone had a great October Break with the pupils refreshed for another term of hard work.  A good start has been made this session and I’m sure this will continue as we progress through the months ahead.

Three new Primary 1 pupils started in August.  We now have 18 pupils and 10 families.  Mrs Susan Ingles joined the staff for this session and will be in school on alternate Tuesdays. Every Thursday until June 2012 Miss Masters and Miss Farquharson, student teachers, will be joining us.  I hope everyone will make them feel welcome.
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As part of the Health programme Sylvia Hay came to school and gave a very interesting talk about the Human Skeleton to the pupils.  We hope to have her back another day to speak about muscles and ligaments.

On 22nd September we joined pupils from Auchterless and Easterfield at Auchterless to watch Eduardo Fenchez perform his mime, magic and acrobatics.  Everyone thoroughly enjoyed the show and some were on stage performing with him.
A big thank you to all the parents and pupils who took part in the Easterfield / Fisherford Bag Packing at Tesco.  We raised £692.00 - £346 for each Parent Council.  I’m sure this will come in very handy with the Christmas activities on the horizon.
The pupils from P4-7 went to Monquhitter school to take part in a hockey tournament with other cluster schools. We had one team and a mixed team (Fisherfield).  Guess which school made up the other half?
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Mrs Robb, the school chaplain, has been visiting the school every second Thursday to speak with the pupils.  This will continue this term.
Can I take this opportunity to remind everyone of the ‘Clothes Recycling Point’ in the school playground.  Should you (or your friends) be having a clear out please put them in our direction.  The collection this term raised £70.00.  Thank you to everyone who supported us.
One other thing I would mention is a plea to everyone to bring dinner money to school on a regular basis.  While we will never let pupils miss their lunch, Nancy has to complete paperwork and if people are owing dinner money her books don’t tally.

This Term

Visiting Specialists – Monday 
– Music




   Thursday
- PE
�





The new Pupil Council - Sam, Samantha, Kiki and Cameron -(pictured left) is up and running and the children will be developing their enterprise skills during the session by organising events.








Inverurie Academy was the venue for the Doric Festival this year and the pupils had a great day being involved in Scots Cultural activities.  Each school performed something in Doric.  Fisherford gave their interpretation of a poem about the Loch Ness Monster.











